6<sup>th</sup> November 2019

## **General Election**

Dear Parents/ Carers

On **Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> December**, our Nursery will be closed to children due to the General Election, as voting will be taking place within the Nursery unit.

We thank you for your understanding.

The Nursery Team



Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School: Halfpenny Lane, Pontefract, WF8 4BW • T: 01977 703270 • E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk Registered Office: Pontefract Academies Trust, The Barracks Business Centre, Wakefield Road, Pontefract, WF8 4HH